
Mid-County Volunteer Rescue Squad 

Minutes of Meeting General Membership 

3 April 2019 

President: Jaime Packett brought meeting to order 1935.  Jaime 

thanked everyone for helping with calls.  He presented two new 

members to be voted on: Crica Reynolds, and Jeff Plumb. 

Member approved and voted in both Reynolds and Plumb. 

 

VP Garfield Parker:  Thanked Joe Schlatter and his church for 

the donation to the squad. 

The County EMS personnel are out of the building. 

Treasurer:  Jeanne Widenmyer: Income for the month was $4594.49.  

See attachment 1. 

1st. Lt Phil Shahan:  Absent See attachment 2. 

2nd. Lt. Robert Hundley:  Nothing new to report. 

Member at Large Valerie Barton:  Reminded everyone of the 

reception for Janice on 11 April.  The squad will be providing a 

cake, finger foods, and drinks for the reception.  If anyone 

wants to bring something, they are more than welcome to do so. 

Training Officer:  Joe Schlatter is presenting a class on Narcan 

April 25th.  Training is the 4th Thursday of the month at 1900. 

Vehicle Officer Charles Howard:  Unit 44 is first out for the 

month.  Response 40 will be restocked soon.  Reminded all 

drivers NOT to wear their gloves from a scene to drive the squad 

with.  DO NOT leave gloves anywhere in the squad after a call. 

Anyone wanting to wash the vehicles are very welcome to do so. 

Jim Webber: New rosters sent out. 5 calls were completed.  

Captain: Joe Schlatter Not sure what is going on with the 

radios, will be checking into their status.   

Thanked everyone for running calls.  Reminded all that if they 

run or assist in a call to be sure to enter the information 

including incident number into the log book on the desk in the 

bay area.   

Congratulations to Zoie Sadler for passing the EVOC course and 

according to Valerie, “Parked the squad like a BOSS!!” 



July the state inspection will be coming up.  We will start in 

May to get prepared for the inspection. 

Plans to organize the supply room at the end of the month TBD. 

Safety cones have been reordered. 

Clean up day 9th April, 5 to 9 all help is encouraged. 

New squad shirts were given out. 

Meeting adjourned 2010 

Respectfully submitted by Secretary Madge Rollins 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


